
Please use your own bags. There is no limit on how many bags you bring into the school.
Items need to be of good quality for RE-USE.
You can bring:-

Men's clothes
Ladies’ clothes
Children’s clothes
Paired Shoes
Handbags
Belts
Accessories

Dear Parents and Carers

We have joined partnership with Bag 2 School to help raise more funds for our schools.

Bag 2 School is a company that specialises in the re-use and recycling of good quality second-hand
clothing, and they have arranged to make a collection from our schools on Wednesday 15th November.

All the bags will be weighed, and PATCH will be paid for the total weight collected. The more we collect,
the greater the benefit is to our schools.

Things to remember: -

Please do not bring - Uniforms, workwear, pillows, duvets or pieces of fabric.

Please bring all bags to school on Wednesday 15th November at drop-off in the morning. PATCH will go
around the classrooms collecting the bags ready for collection by Bag 2 School.

Any queries about this, please contact PATCH at patch@teachpoole.com.

Thank you for your support!

The PATCH and Friends team

Learoyd Road
Poole
BH17 8PJ
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